
Herbert Street

Catherine McAuley began her mission by building the House of Mercy located at the intersection of Herbert 

and Baggot Streets. 

In 1998, the Sisters of Mercy rebuilt the House of Mercy on the site of the original House of Mercy built 

in 1827. Today, the Catherine McAuley Centre serves as a meeting place for all women as they seek to 

revitalize themselves. 

Mercy Circle • 3659 West 99th Street • Chicago, Illinois 60655 • 773-253-3600 • MercyCircle.org

Short-term rehabilitation and skilled nursing care suite

Herbert Street
Short-term rehabilitation and skilled nursing care suite
Our spacious Herbert Street suites include a private bath, and have ample 
room for personal furnishings.

 

The very first Sisters of Mercy convent was founded at the intersection of  
Herbert Street and Baggot Street. 

And just as Herbert Street in Dublin is an important part of the Sisters’  
spiritual home, Mercy Circle’s Herbert Street skilled nursing care and  
short-term rehabilitation wing creates a restorative, hotel-like environment  
for residents.
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Roll-in
Shower

5’

Living Area
15’-2” x 10’-2”

Herbert Suites offer a restful, 

reassuring and restorative 

environment for residents 

completing short-term stay 

rehabilitation or those needing 

long-term skilled nursing care. 

A bathroom with a walk-in 

shower provides accessibility, 

privacy and safety. 

All suites include a spacious 

living area with a comfortable 

bed and nightstand, dresser 

and chairs for residents and 

their guests. 


